District of Columbia Government
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A
Box 75115

Washington, DC 20013

June 26, 2007

Mrs. Deborah Davis
1518 A St, NE
Washington, DC 20002

Deborah,

We would like to work with you and residents of your property at 1518 A St NE to increase the
safety of the neighborhood.

Concerns have been expressed about public safety at and around 1518 A St NE by community
members as well as police. Concerns include drug activity, noise, loitering, litter, and illegal
dumping, among other issues, at and around the property by individuals who do not appear to
reside at the property. In fact, there are questions about whether or not the property is occupied.

There are several ways you can work with the community to enhance public safety including,
working with the Metropelitan Police Department (Patrol Service Area 103), your Advisory
Neighborhood Commissioner for Single Member District 6A04 Nicholas Alberti, and
establishing a point of contact with your immediate neighbors. To facilitate communication, we
have included contact information for your Patrol Service Area 103 and Advisory Neighborhood
Commissioner:

¢ Patrol Service Area 103, Lieutenant Mark Saunders (Mark.Saunders @dc.gov) 698-0068,
Volunteer Co-Community Coordinator Brenda Artis (bfartis14 @ vahoo.com) and
Stephanie Nixon (smnixon6a@ prodigy.net)

* Advisory Neighborhood Commissioner 6A04 Nicholas Alberti, 202 543-3512
(albertiba04 @ yahoo.com)

e  Ward 6 Neighborhood Services Coordinator Hiram Brewton, 202-727-7975
(Hiram. Brewton@dc.gov)

On behalf of the Commission,

frastn Fomle

Joseph Fengler
Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

enc: ANCOA flier, PSA boundaries handout

Ce: Hiram Brewton, NSC Ward 6
MPD First District Commander Diane Groomes
Acting Lt (Sgt) Mark Saunders
Kenneth Behle, US Attorney’s Office



